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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR DE BLASIO ON BROOKLYN SEXUAL ASSAULT 

 

“I am disgusted and deeply saddened by the horrific attack that took place in Brownsville 

yesterday evening. We will take every step possible to find and swiftly prosecute the assailants 

of this vicious crime. Every New Yorker in every neighborhood deserves to feel safe and 

protected, and we will not stop until the perpetrators of this disturbing attack are held 

accountable for their actions. This administration has zero tolerance for sexual attacks, and we 

will work to ensure a crime of this nature never happens again.” 
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